
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

  

Date:March 1, 2011 

 

To:Dr. Rickel 

 

From:Larry Ramirez 

 

cc:Governing Board 

 

RE:Community Schools Update 

 

 

Community Schools Winter Basketball and Spirit Squad 

The response has been great there are over 300 people involved in our program. We have a total 

of 27 teams participating in the Community Schools league this year. The teams are from 

Mammoth, San Manuel, Oracle, Eagle Crest, Redington, Dudleyville, Winkelman, Hayden, and 

Kearny. The 5th Annual March Madness Tournament will be taking place on Saturday March 5
th

 

at the San Manuel High School gym. 

 

 

Blood Drive 

There will be a blood drive Thursday, March 10th in the District Auditorium. We will be 

teaming up with NHS for this drive. 

  

 

New Programs 

Community Schools has started programs for Wrestling and Dancing. As with all Community 

Schools programs they are based on registration fees and are no cost to the district.  

 

Misc notes 

Community Schools has also helped with events throughout our communities. Some of the 

events and organizations that we helped included NHS, NJHS, the SMHS AP club, SADD, first 

aid and cpr classes, Paraprofessional testing,  little league, cub scouts, softball, and the Tri 

Community Food Bank. 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Larry Ramirez 

Community Schools Director 


